Update on Diddlebury Parish Website - 2020
The Diddlebury Parish website has been well established for over four years now and continues to provide a valuable community resource. The website is an extremely effective way of getting information quickly to a large group of people, especially during the current Covid-19 pandemic and during the flooding events earlier this year.
A reminder that the Parish Council will need to fund the annual costs and hosting fees after the end of the financial year.
The website now includes the directory of local business services. The list simply shows the name of the business, the type of service offered and the relevant contact details. The list comprises those local businesses who pay for advertising in the Corvedale News. A disclaimer is included on the website page to the effect that the listing does not imply any endorsement or recommendation by Diddlebury Parish Council. 
The ‘Google Group’ which was set up to run alongside the website and is run by Geoff Neden continues to grow and now has 136 members (2019 - 77 members). It was felt that with this much expanded membership now was a good time to reflect this with a name change and accordingly, the group has been renamed ‘The Corvedale Google Group’
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